
  

To  :  All Parents (Hong Kong Centre)  

From  :  Stella Wong, Executive Director  

Re  :  
Extending our Training Term Date to 12th August, 
2022     

Date  :  26th May, 2022 

Circular No  :  WDM027/22 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
Warm greetings from Watchdog! 
 
As we are approaching the summer and many of our students will be finishing their school 
term at the end of June, I would like to draw your attention to the following to enable us to 
plan forward:  
 
Extended Training Period:   
As mentioned in our previous parent letter dated 25th March,  our regular training term date 
will be extended to 12th August, which will allow us more time to provide face to face training 
to our children. However, we understand that there are some families who may have 
alternative summer holiday plans. In order to assist us to plan for our extension period, please 
fill out and return the attached form to us to indicate if your child will be able to attend the 
training sessions during our extension period.  

 
Parents Conference Week:  
In our regular term dates, the Watchdog calendar includes a Parent Meeting Week, when all 
training sessions will be suspended so that conferences with parents can be scheduled with 
our teachers and therapists to review our students’ progress for the past year. Nevertheless, 
due to the fifth wave of Covid-19, our students’ face to face intervention has been disrupted 
for quite a while. Now that face to face training sessions have resumed, we hope to maximize 
our students’ training with our teachers and therapists in person, therefore, for the rest of 
this school year all training sessions will continue and there will be no official parent meeting 
week. Instead, your child’s teacher and therapists will arrange time with you individually to 
share your child’s progress. However, if there are any particular concerns you may have and 
if you would like to schedule a formal meeting with our team, please contact our Social 
Worker, Ms. Ophelia, at our Hong Kong Centre and she will help to set up meeting 
arrangements.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support for the past year! We will continue to work 
closely with parents to offer the best of our services and to ensure that intervention support 
is delivered to all our Watchdog students.  
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Ms Pinky, our Administrative 
Secretary or Ms Ophelia, our social worker,  at 25217364 (Hong Kong Centre).  
  



Best regards, 
 
 
 

Stella Wong 
Executive Director 

 
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


